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DIRECTORATE SICKNESS ABSENCE FIGURES 

JULY 2004 TO JUNE 2005
Please find attached the latest high-level view of absence figures for your directorate for the period of July 2004 to June 2005. 

The staffing numbers are headcounts, and not FTE’s and as such do not directly compare with the PI figures.

The next set of figures will be available in October 2005.

Please note that the figures this month again show the variance against the previous percentage absence figure and average days lost. However, due to restructures, it is not always possible to show a complete variance figure.

A detailed list of the categories for absence is available on the intranet, by going to Customer & Support Services/ Human Resources/ List of reasons for absence or by going to the following link - http://intranet.salford.gov.uk/azlist_from_lg_employers.xls 

Please contact Kathy Evans on extension 3304 if you have any queries. 

Kathy Evans

Senior HR Officer

Employment and Workforce Planning 

Ext: 3304

mailto:kathryn.evans@salford.gov.uk
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